TK
1425
.S8
A23
no.4147

suppl.

THE YELLOWSTONE CONCERTO

Supplementary Information to the Video

This binder contains supplementary information about the video The Yellowstone
Concerto, which ARLIS has made available online. It contains two articles about the
film from the periodical Montana Outdoors (vol. 8, no. 6, page 12, and vol. 15, no. 3,
page 12) accompanied by the preliminary pages of those issues. It contains also a
permission statement to display the video.

In order to promote its plea to help protect the Yellowstone River from development that
would affect the instream flow and river ecology, Montana Department of Fish and
Game released both this film and Montana Outdoors volume 8, number 6 as a special
issue devoted to the river in 1977.

ARLIS added that special issue to the Susitna Hydroelectric Project collection as it was
used by the ADF&G Aquatic Studies team for instream flow methodology. The video
along with this supplementary binder are made available to complement the special
issue.




Permission Granted to Post the Video The Yellowstone Concerto

Permission to display a digital copy of the 1977 film entitled The
Yellowstone Concerto, produced by Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks, was
granted by Tom Dickson, editor of the magazine Montana Outdoors, on
behalf of the agency. Permission was granted via an e-mail received by
Celia Rozen, ARLIS Collection Development Coordinator, on November
13, 2015. Further information conveyed by Andy Brommond from the
Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks Video Production Unit on the same day
via e-mail indicated that their productions are in the public domain.


























